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What Employers Need to Know About Predictive Scheduling
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Predictive scheduling is a trend that is picking up steam around the country, but the laws vary

greatly based on locality. In an article for Staffing Stream, partner Ed Harold examines the

predictive scheduling laws in various cities around the country while providing employers with some

helpful guidance on what they can do to ensure compliance.

To read the article, visit Staffing Stream.
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